
                         
 

 
 
 
 

 
GSB Chairman Liz Goral 

111 N. Broad Street 

Griffith, IN  46319 

 

 

April 1, 2020 

 

 

Town of Griffith 

111 N. Broad Street 

Griffith, IN  46319 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to send notice to the general public that a Griffith Safety Board meeting has been 

scheduled for April 3, 2020.  The meeting will take place at 2:00 P.M., in the Griffith Police 

Department Conference Room, located at the Griffith Police Department, 115 N Broad Street, 

Griffith, IN 46319.   

 

In accordance with the Governor’s Executive order related to COVID-19, in person attendance of 

the meeting will be limited.  However, there will be public access to this event and we encourage 

those who wish to be in attendance of the meeting to do so virtually by visiting the following link: 

https://zoom.us/j/228918221.  In addition, public access to the meeting will also be facilitated 

telephonically by dialing (312) 626-6799 (use meeting ID 228 918 221), at the aforementioned 

listed meeting date and time. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Griffith Safety Board 

Police – Fire – V.E.S.T. 

 

 

Cc: Safety Board – Town Council Liaison Rick Ryfa 

Cc: Police Department & Fire Department for posting 

 

https://zoom.us/j/228918221



